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Dear Parents/Carers  
 
I hope that you all had a lovely bank holiday weekend and were able to enjoy some of the events that were 
on in and around Aylesbury. 
 
On Wednesday, our Year 4 children organised and ran a market stall selling fruit and vegetables. The 
children have been growing their produce all year and have therefore been actively involved in the whole 
process from planting the seeds, nurturing the growth, advertising the stall, pricing the produce and then 
selling the goods on the stall that they created. Well done to all of the children 
(and Staff) and thank you to Sam for all of her support. 
 
Time has flown (although she might not agree) and Mrs O’Neill will be starting 
her Maternity Leave next Friday (13th May). We wish her and Mr O’Neill the very 
best of luck and can’t wait to hear the news of baby O’Neill in the very near 
future.  
 
Our Year 6 children will be taking their SATs next week. They are invited to join 
us from 8am Monday to Thursday for breakfast in the Year 6 classrooms. I would 
like to stress that SATs do not define a child. We know the children, we know 
their skills, talents and personal qualities. We are proud of each and every one of them. Our Year 6 children 
make us proud and we enjoy spending time with them. Please remind your child how special they are, how 
much you love them and support them to be their best.  
 
Breakfast club (Wrap Around Care) will be in the Community Suite from Monday- Thursday next week. 
Please drop your children at Primary Reception if you have pre booked them in for sessions on these days. 
 
Yesterday we hosted a careers and education fair in our secondary sports hall. We were so pleased to take 
our Year 6 children along to see some of the stalls and investigate what the future may hold. We are very 
lucky to be a part of such a great school with huge opportunities that other primary schools wouldn’t have.  
 
 
 
 



 
PTA - AGM 

The AGM of the Aylesbury Vale Academy PTA, to be held 

on Monday 9th May. The evening will commence at 7.30pm 

with the PTA Annual General Meeting, followed by a 

regular PTA meeting. The meeting will take place in the AVA 

Primary School Main Hall. 

 

The PTA plays a vital part in the school community and all 

parents, as members of the PTA, are invited to support the 

AGM.  

 

Reflection  

Eid Mubarak to all the members of our community who 
began the week celebrating Eid. As we end the week we 
can reflect on how lucky we are to live and work in such a 
rich and diverse community where we can learn, experience 
friendship and give and receive love from such a wide 
variety of faiths and cultures. We wish you a sunny and 
restful weekend.   
 
 

 
Hopefully, the sun will shine all weekend and we can enjoy some fresh air. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs C Baughan 

 


